
 

 

               

                                              

                      
               
      
        Readings for June 14th, The Solemnity of the Body and Blood of Christ 
                                    Reading 1:   Deuteronomy 8:2- 3, 14b- 16a   
                                    Reading 2:   1 Corinthians 10:16- 17 
                                    Gospel:        John 6:51- 58 
 

 
 

 
 

 
Please be respectful and quiet for those praying before Mass as you 

enter the sanctuary. 
 

Diocese Anniversary Books -   Are still available for $35.00. Contact   Dan 
Grubb 

  
Activities Cancelled - All activities, except Sunday Mass, at St. 
Edward’s Catholic Church have been cancelled until further notice.    
 
Donations – If you are not attending Mass, please mail your regular 
donations to the church, as we still have bills to pay. The address is: 
P.O. Box 1670, Pulaski, VA 24301 
 
Church Website- St. Edward’s now has a web page up and running. If 
you have not seen it, go to https://stedwardpulaski.org/ and check it out. It 
includes the history of the church, directions, daily readings, bulletins, Fr. 
Bernie’s homily from the previous week, and more. 

  
  
Please continue to pray for the sick  and those in need in our 
community. 
  
New Prayer List- We are making a new prayer list to put into the 
bulletin.  If you have someone to add to the list, please let us know.  
Also, when the person you added needs to be taken off the list, we need 
to be notified.   Contact Angie Trail or Stan Stanley for changes to the 
prayer list.  
 
   
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 Our Changing Lives-  Covid -19 has definitely changed  how we live 

our lives.  However, it is a blessing that we can once again come 

together to participate in the Liturgy of the Word and the Liturgy of the 

Eucharist.   It is up to everyone to realize that, “everything is not about 

me”.  We must have consideration for those whom we meet in our daily 

lives.   Sure, it can be an inconvenience to stay home if you are sick, 

maintain social distancing, wear a face mask, sanitize your hands, and 

the list goes on.  However, if we follow the golden rule of “do unto others 

as you would have them do unto you” (Matt. 7-12), then we must do our 

part to make everyone safe.  Please review, regularly, the guidelines 

from the Diocese and the specific guidelines for St. Edward’s.  Let’s do 

our part to keep everyone healthy. 

   Be Safe! 

Happy June  Birthdays! 
  
 Jennifer Grube          June 3 
Carol Luttrell             June 4 
Joseph Tedesco        June 20 
 

   Collections   5/31/20 
 

Regular Collection not available       
        
                 
Attendance  0     
      
                                          
 
 
  
 
 
Respect for Life  $     75.00       

           56  in attendance 

June 7, 2020  

The Solemnity of the Most Holy Trinity 

  

th – First Sunday of Lent 
Matthew 28:17 

 
 Happy Anniversary 

Ken & Norma Klima             June  2 

Michael & Rosanna Vallo   June  8 

Charley & Brenda May       June 12 

Richard & Carol Luttrell      June 17 

Joe & StephanieTedesco    June 19 

Malek & Emelda Tabar      June 20 

Ty & Terrie Hancock            June 25 

Jack & Linda McCann         June 27 

Jerry & Sharon Dalton         June28 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

June 14, 2020  Ministers 

Usher                TBA 
 Lector                 Gary Eifried  
Commentator    Stan Stanley 
  

https://stedwardpulaski.org/


 

 

 


